Roxanne Maher

From: So Rodriguez <ledyarddtcncnaomi@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 5:05 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Retirement Board - Ms. Minna DeGaetano

Hello Roxanne,

The DTC Nominating Committee has voted on 12/10/23 to forward/recommend Ms. Minna DeGaetano to fill the open
alternate vacancy on the Retirement Board left by Roger Codding. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chair

DTC Nominating Committee



